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DIARY DATES:  

Friday 23rd June  
Non uniform day for Summer fair  

Friday 30th June—PTA Summer 
Fair  

Friday 14th July  
New intake and Foundation 
Teddy Bear Picnic 2pm Abbey 
Field  

Thursday 20th July—Last day of 
the Summer Term  

We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

Weekly Awards  

Star: Nicole Krzeminska—For the effort she is putting into her 
independent recording.  
Jumbo: Freddie Reames—For his 
independent mathematical learning.  
Chariot : Stanley Curtis—For his 
brilliant mathematical reasoning.  
Eagles: Cameron Smith– For his 
fantastic phonics.  
Circus: Louie Galloway– For the 
extra effort he is putting into learn-
ing.  
Roses: Gideon Adu-Gyebi– For his 
amazing writing in literacy.  
 
  

 Non Uniform Day  
On Friday it will be a non uniform day 
in support of our Summer Fair.  
Please do NOT send money, but rather 
any of the items listed on the back of 
the Friday newsletter.  
Don’t forget to put in  
your diaries that our 
Summer Fair is on 
Friday 30th June 
from 5.00p.m.— 
7.00p.m. at Abbey 
Field.  

Lower Phase Reading  
 

Class  % Reading  

Star  78% 

Jumbo  84% 

Chariot  95% 

Roses  97% 

Eagles  89% 

Circus  97% 

Teddy Bears Picnic  
Dear Foundation Parents  

You are invited to attend our  
Welcome to St John’s Green 

Teddy Bears Picnic 
To meet our new intake chil-

dren and their families  
on  

Friday 14th July at 2pm   
Please bring a drink, small snack 

and blanket.  

Den building in Year 1  
Before they started their den building the Year 1 children learnt about the importance 
of having a safe shelter and how the money raised on Friday would change children's 

lives.  
Each class had to create a den 
which they could all get inside 
and shelter from the elements. 
The children worked together 
using a wide range of resources  
to create a den. Then it was the 

moment of truth could the whole class shelter in the den. As 
you can see from pictures even Mrs Smith was able to get 
into the Circus den.  

Den Building in the Foundation Learning Garden 
Last Friday the foundation parents were invited into school to help the chil-

dren make their dens to support 
Den Building Day. The children and 
adults were very enthusiastic and 
worked together using a range of 
resources to create some amazing 
dens. It was lovely to see everyone 
working  co-operatively to produce a 
shelter. Thank you to the parents 
who were able to come along and 
help the children in the den building.  

Lower Phase Sports Day  
The Foundation and Year 1 Sports 
Day with take place tomorrow 22nd 
June at the Abbey Field site. 
Starting at 10am followed by a 
picnic lunch from 
12pm-1pm  
 

Cakes for Aya  
Last Thursday and Friday the 
PTA set up a cake stall in the 
Foundation Learning Garden to 
raise money for Aya.  
There was a wonderful selec-
tion of cakes with contribu-
tions from parents and local 
shops. It was very successful 
with the sale raising over £100    
which is absolutely fantastic. 
A big thank you to the PTA for 
organizing and manning the 
cake stall.  


